
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 11:00 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0040 ; Address Promenade House, Clifton Down, Bristol, BS8 3NE 
 
I wish to formally object to this project as it is not clear how and when its will be used and the 
number of likely attendees. Not clear re parking. Imagine will be loud music being played often as 
well!  
It is definitely not appropriate for this quiet neighbourhood. 
Would need a lot more information. 
 
Chris Ladkin 

 
 

 
 




